
PIEDMONT BROADCASTING CORPORATION

SALISBURY, NORTH CAROLINA

November 22, 1939.

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Penna.

Dear Kermit,

Thanks for your report of reception of this
station during the regular FCC Frequency Check program
transmitted by this station the morning of Nov. 11th
from 5:25 to 5:40 AM EST.

After checking your letter with our program
log we find that they are in accord. Therefore, we
are happy to verify your report.

WSTP has been in operation since Jan. 2nd, 1939
and is on the air daily from 7:00 AM To 12:00 Midnight.
Weatern-Electric equipment is used throughout and our
vertical radiator is 350 feet high.

Thanks again for your report and may we have
the pleasure of hearing from you again.

Very truly yours,

ames R.Y
hi of Eng
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